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30 January 2004

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

and Education References Committee

Suite SG 52, Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

By email: 'eet.sen@aph.gov.au'

Dear Secretary

re:
Building and Construction Industry Inquiry
Please find attached to this email copy of Liberty Victoria’s submission to the Committee in this matter.

I understand that this matter will be the subject of hearings before the Committee and Liberty requests the opportunity to make further submissions to the Committee at those hearings.

Yours faithfully

Greg Connellan

President
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